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 ACS2019-PWE-GEN-0024 CITY WIDE 

 

REPORT RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Standing Committee on Environmental Protection, Water and 

Waste Management recommend that Council endorse the draft comments 

contained in Document 1 and direct staff to submit report ACS2019-PWE-

GEN-0024 to the Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks as the 

City’s final comments. 

At the request of the Chair, Ms Marilyn Journeaux, Director, Solid Waste 

Services, Public Works and Environmental Services Department, explained that 

staff were supportive of the directions being taken by the Province with regard to 

waste management, and that staff were seeking Council’s endorsement of draft 

comments the City had submitted to the Province in advance of its 20 April 2019 

deadline.   

In response to a question as to when feedback could be expected on the City’s 

comments, Ms Journeaux said that the Province was to report by the end of July 

on directions with regard to waste management.   

There being no further discussion, the report recommendation was put before 

the Committee and was “CARRIED” as presented. 

 


